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1. Bawyx 3 yuacnuxamu suwxony eonie CCY 4 eepecnsi 2017 p., comenv “Typucm”, m. Kuis

Jopori >kepTBo/aBIIi, IIAaHOBHA YKpaiHChKa rpomMao!

Ha moposi Hororo Poky mupocepseuno Bitaro Bac. baxkato m1o0poro 310poB’si, macTs, pajocTi, JOCTaTKy Ta HISIPUX
locniopnix Onar. Benwky NOASKY BHCIOBIIOI XEPTBOAABLSIM 3a JOTHXYacoBY wieApy (iHAHCOBY MiATPUMKY, 3a
PO3YMIHHSI CHIpaBH y HaJaHHI JONOMOTH IMOTPEOYIOUMM JIOJSAM, y MIATPUMLI NPOEKTIB, ki mpoBogmia CycmijbHa
Cnyx6a Vkpainu (CCY), aitHiid Ta6ip aitam ponun ATO B Kapnarax. CeitoBa Paga CycnineHoi Cinyx6u (CPCC)
nokpwia xomtu 10 xmitam cuporam. Y mpoekti “ChiBnpaunst BUMTeNiB YKpaiHM 3 YKPaiHCbKMMH BYHTEJISAMM
Kananu”, BuBYeHHS 1 3acTOCyBaHHs KaHaiCbkoi cuctemMu HauanHsi, CPCC npwuiinuia HazycTpiuy 1bOMY IMPOEKTY,
3aIlpoCHBINH Aupekropa mkonn M. Karapnuk, Kuiscbka obnacts, Tersny Bypy, no ToponTo Ha 3 twxkHi. [Tiggac cBoro
noOyTy BOHA BiJ[BijyBasla YKpaiHCBKI MiJ0IeHH] KoK Ha TepeHi ToponTto. TputnkuaeBuit modyT y TOPOHTO TUpPEKTOP
Tersna Bypa mposena y romosu CPCC Ipunn Bamyk.



Mpoexr CPCC - Bumkia rouaiB ocepeakis CCY, nmix HazBow “OcHOBHi 3aBIaHHsI i MeTa opraHizamii”, y skomy
B3s110 yuacTb 40 ocib -generaTiB Ta roctei 3 pisHUX MicT YKpainu. Bumkin BizOyscs B M. KuiB y roteni “Typuct” 3 i 4
BepecHst 2017 p. mixg npoogoMm ronoBu CPCC Ipunm Bamyk. Iliguac cBsTKOBOI Beuepi BinOysocs BpydeHHsS IpamoT
Oinpmr akTUBHAM rosioBaM ocepenkiB CCY. Lle OyB meprmuii MpoBENCHWN BUINKII TOJIB B YKpaiHi BiJ 9acy 3aCHYBaHHS
opranizamii CCY. Takuii 3axiny mgyke MOTPIOHO 1 HEOOXIAHO MPOBECTH MOBTOPHO. Pe3ympTaT HBOTO BWIIKONY - IIe
3acHYBaHHs Iepuioro ocepeaky B Ilompmii ydacHukom Bumkony Muponom [lamaem min masoro Cycminbha Ciryx0a
VxpainuiB y [Tonbmi.

VY nopanpimoMy IJIaHi € TOMIHPUTH OPTaHi3aIlilo CyCIiIbHOI CITy>KOH B 1HIINX MicTax lompmi, SK TeX y IHIHUX JepiKaBax.

Pik 2017 OyB pokoM, HaCHUYEHHM Ha pi3HI moii 1 cBATKyBaHHA. Y mpomy poui CeitoBuii Konrpec Ykpainuis (CKY)
BiJi3Ha4YaB CBO€ S50-IITTS 3aCHYBaHHS. YPOUUCTI CBATKYBaHHsI FOBIJICIO MPOXOJIWIM Y Pi3HUX KpaiHaX i B TOMY YHCHi Y
Toponto, Kanama. CPCC mpu CKVY akTHBHO MigKiIO4mMiacs A0 IIbOTO BiA3HaUeHHsS, Oepydd yd4acTb y 2-A€HHIN
KoH(epeHIlii, ypouncroMy OeHKeTi Ta KoHuepri. 3 i€l Haroam Oaxaemo IIpesmaenty Erreny Yomiro, dneHam
€K3CKyTHBH, rojioBaM paj i komiciit CKY TBopuux ijeii, HAaTXHEHHsI, HACHATH JI0 MOAabInoi mparli, ['ocroaHix Omar ta
BHCOKHX JOCATHEHb HA KOPUCTH BCIM YKPATHISIM Ha TIOCENeHHAX Ta B Ykpaini. Bin imeni ynpasu CPCC cepaedHo nKyio
nepconairy 0ropo CKYVY 3a raphy i ApyKHIO CIIBIIPAIIIO.

['muboko BigayBaeMo TOTPeOM COIiabHO HE3aXHWIIEHUX IIOJEH, SKi depe3 CBOIO IHBANiTHICTh, XBOpoOy abo iHmIi
HEMIACTNBI MPUMAIKA KUBYTh Yy CKPYyTHHUX oOcTaBWHaX. bymydm B YkpaiHi MuHyJnoro mira, s mepegaia ¢iHaHCOBY
noromory, BuauieHy CPCC oco0i, sika oOMexeHa pyxoM HiT 1 OCTiHHO JiKyeThes. ByBmomy ronogi ocepenky CCY -
iHBamiMy mepmoi rpymH, OyJ0 TakoX BUAUICHO (iHAHCOBY IOMOMOTY Ta HAJICIaHO IHBAJNIAHWNA Bi30K, XOAYHENb 1
nanumio. My JOTTOMOTIIM TPHOM MITSM Ha 3akaprarTi, y AKX 3ropila xaTa 1 Bce IO B XaTi, TPbOM CTYACHTaM
OaHIypuUCTaM, Ta peIaKTOpy MaTpioTH4HOI razetu “Yac” y UepHIrosi Ta iHIIAM.

[lTanoRBHi 1 JOpOTi KePTBOIABII !

Hamr ycmix opranizariiiHoi Ta OmaromiiiHOI Tpaili, YCIIIIHO MPOBEASHUX MPOEKTIB 3aBasayemMo Bam, Bammm menpum
MOKepTBaM, 0e3 SIKUX MU He B CHJII MOTTTH O BUKOHATH.

Besmexno nskyro Bam 3a ¢iHaHCOBY MiITPUMKY Ta 3a PO3YyMiHHSI CIpaBH, IO YKpaiHa i Hajganmi moTpeOyBaTume
MiATPUMKH 1 MaTepianbHOI JOIIOMOTH.

Baxxaemo Bam n100pa, 1ocTaTky Ta 700pOro 3J10poB’s.
Tonosa CPCC Ipuna Bawgyx

Dear donors, honourable Ukrainian community,

On the doorstep of the New Year | greet you from the bottom of my heart and wish you good health, happiness, joy,
prosperity and bountiful God’s blessings. I express heartfelt thanks to all donors for your generous financial support, for
your understanding of the need to help the destitute, for your support of the projects which the World Council of
Ukrainian Social Services (WCUSS) undertook, such as the summer camp in the Carpathians for children of war zone
families. The WCUSS sponsored ten orphans. In the project of co-operation of teachers of Ukraine with Ukrainian
teachers in Canada, for the purpose of comparison of teaching methodology and possible teacher exchange, the WCUSS
sponsored to Canada the school principal of Kaharlyk, Kyiv oblast, Tetiana Bura. While in Toronto, Tetiana Bura stayed
with the President of the WCUSS, Iryna Washchuk. She visited all-day Ukrainian schools and attended other events in the
Ukrainian community. The WCUSS arranged a seminar for training leaders of Social Services centres in Ukraine with the
theme “Main tasks and goals of an organization” in which 40 people, delegates and guests from various cities of Ukraine,
took part. The seminar took place in Kyiv Hotel “Turist” on September 3-4, 2017 under the leadership of Iryna
Washchuk. During the festive dinner at the end, awards were presented to the more active leaders of Social Service
Centres. This was the first educational seminar for organization leaders in Ukraine since the inception of the Social
Services of Ukraine organization. There was very positive response and a wish to repeat such a seminar in the future. As a
result of this seminar, there was founded the first Ukrainian Social Service in Poland by Myron Patsay, who was present
at the seminar in Kyiv. There are further plans to organize Ukrainian Social Services in other cities of Poland and in other
countries.



The year 2017 was filled with various happenings and celebrations. The Ukrainian World Congress marked its 50%
anniversary. Gala festivities of the jubilee took place in various countries, among them in Toronto, Canada. The WCUSS
took very active part in the celebration, in the two-day conference, the festive banquet and concert.

On this occasion we wish the President, Eugene Czolij, members of the Executive, the heads of Councils and
commissions of the UWC creative ideas, inspiration, a supply of energy for further work, God’s blessings and great
achievements for the benefit of all Ukrainians in their settlements and in Ukraine. On behalf of the Executive of the
WCUSS 1 express heartfelt thanks to the staff of the UWC office for their efficient work and friendly cooperation.

We deeply feel the needs of socially vulnerable people who through their disabilities, illness or other misfortunes live in
dire circumstances. Being in Ukraine last summer | distributed financial aid, assigned by the WCUSS, to the following
people: a person with impaired movement of legs who needs constant medical care; the former head of a USS centre, an
invalid of the first group, to whom we also sent a wheelchair, a walker and a cane; to three children in Zakarpattia whose
house and all contents had been burned. We also gave financial aid to three students of the bandura; to the editor of a
patriotic newspaper in Chernihiv, and to others.

Most highly respected, dear Donors,

The success of our organization’s benevolent efforts successfully carried out projects we attribute to you, for your
generous donations, without which we would not have succeeded.

I thank you immensely for your financial support and for your understanding that Ukraine continues to need your further
support and material aid. We wish you well-being, prosperity and the best health.

WCUSS President I. Washchuk
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